
MEMORANDUM 
 

COUNTY OF SAN MATEO 
PLANNING AND BUILDING DEPARTMENT 

 
 

DATE: December 19, 2023  
TO: Zoning Hearing Officer 
FROM: Code Compliance and Planning Staff 
SUBJECT: Postponement of Item 2, VIO2017-00054 (TEG Partners) 
 
 
 
This item has been postponed to the February 15 Zoning Hearing Officer meeting.  A 
separate notice will be sent in advance of the February 15 public meeting. 
 
 
 


